
---Original Message-----
From: ioreply@kawarthalakes.ca [mailto:noreply@kawarthalakes.ca] On Behalf Of

Glive Alan Robertson
Sent Wednesday, September 05, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Clerks
Subject Road Repaving. Carlto Crescent, Omemee

September 2018
To the Mayor and Council
City of Kawartha Lakes
Ontario
Road Repaving. Carlton Crescent Omemee.
As a O-year reiident on Garlton Crescent, Omemee, the condition of our road is

appalling! The residents on this road pay property taxes akin to those in the'905"!
Oespiteligning petitions and talking to our current councillor Mary-Ann Martin, nothing

has been done except for cleaning our drainage ditches last year.

Maintenance of this ioad has been otherwise limited to cold patch which washes out in

the next rain storm or winter freeze-thaw cycle, and the hole opens again or a new hole

develops beside the patch. We all pay for repairs to our vehicles because of the road.

Ptease acknowledge this e-mail and advise when this matter will be tabled in council

and when the appropriate department is expected to schedule the work.

Respectfully
Clive A Robertson

Origin: https://vw'nr.kawarthalakes.calen/municipal-services/mayor-and-council.as0x
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